

Memo

To: Pastors and Young Adult Ministry Leaders

From: Deacon Kevin Staszkow

cc: Youth Ministry Leaders

Date: May 11, 2020

Re: New Volunteer Resource for Catholic Young Adults

Many of our young adults have some extra time and want to do something to serve others while these state wide Shelter in Place orders are in effect. And many organizations that depend on volunteers are running short of people to volunteer. So the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry has put together a website with links to find volunteer opportunities. **The new website is www.scd.org/YAserve**

(916) 733-0123

Fax (916) 733-0195

We will add to the listing as volunteer opportunities become available. If your parish has a need please email Jennifer Campbell at jcampbell@scd.org with the contact person, when, where and what the volunteer opportunity is and we will include it.

Thank you for your continued support of the Young Church!

Deacon Kevin Staszkow

Director